Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 13, 2014, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Fish and Wildlife Research Institute, 100 8th Avenue, SE St. Petersburg, FL 33701
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A meeting will be held among the three seaports, Port Tampa Bay, Port Manatee, and Port of St. Petersburg, to help the region maximize available local and state resources to ensure Tampa Bay’s ports are as competitive as possible with other Gulf and Caribbean ports.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Annette Lapkowski at Annette.Lapkowski@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Annette Lapkowski at Annette.Lapkowski@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Annette Lapkowski, Annette.Lapkowski@dot.state.fl.us.
